
  

 

 

Hambleton Tidal Flood Risk Management Scheme 
 
Community Drop-in Event 
 

 
To protect the community from the risk of tidal flooding a new flood risk management 
scheme is required. The Environment Agency is working closely with partners to 
deliver and fund a scheme.  
 
At this event you will be able to:- 
 
•        View the latest design proposals for the scheme  
•        See how feedback from the community has influenced the design 
•        Find out more about the hydraulic modelling 
•        Sign up to the Environment Agency Flood Warning Service 
 
If you are a resident, business or organisation, in or around Hambleton, please come 
along to find out more.  
 
As well as the Environment Agency other organisations invited to the event include:- 
 
Lancashire County Council, Wyre Borough Council, United Utilities, Newground and 
Hambleton Parish Council 
 
We hope you can come along but if you can’t make the event and have any 
questions please contact:- CMBLNC-PSO@environment-agency.gov.uk 

 
Date   Thursday 20th June 2019 
 

Time   2.00 pm to 6.30 pm (you are welcome at any time - no appointment necessary) 

 

Venue   Hambleton Village Hall 
  Hambleton  

Poulton-le-Fylde 
  FY6 9BZ 
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